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Board Election Information 

Board filing for the April 2, 2024 election took place in December and has since closed.  Individuals who 

will be on the ballot for the Green City R-1 Board of Education are (in the order they filed) Kellen 

Hatcher, Rustin Snyder, and James (JT) Thomas.  

 

Annual Performance Report 

Each year, the Missouri Department of Elementary and Secondary Education release the Annual 

Performance Report (APR) for each school district.  Green City R-1 received 147.8 of the 180 points 

scoring an 82.1%.  This score puts out district in the top third of all schools that were evaluated in 

Missouri. 

Districts are evaluated in Academic Performance which includes MAP & EOC scores.  This area 

measures how students score each year and expected levels of individual growth for each individual 

students from year to year.  In this area, the district scored 95.8 out of 128 points earning 74.8% of 

available points.  The district scored well in the areas of college and career ready assessments and 

graduation rates.   

The district received 100% of the available points in the area of continuous improvement.  These points 

are earned through student attendance rates, successful financial audit, and a variety of other factors. 

Overall, the APR provides the school district and community with a snapshot of some of the key areas the 

state considers when evaluating the effectiveness of a school district.  The complete APR for Green City 

R-1 can be found at https://www.greencity.k12.mo.us/vnews/display.v/ART/659818f51164d. 

 

Homecoming 2023 

Homecoming 2023 is scheduled for Friday, January 19, 2024.  The week will be filled with exciting 

activities for the students.  Dress-up days have been shared via our Facebook page.  The community pep 

rally is scheduled for Thursday, January 18, 2024 at 6:00.  We encourage all community members to 

attend, not only the pep rally on Thursday evening, but the basketball game on Friday, Jan. 19 with the 

girl’s game beginning at 6:00 pm.  This is a great evening to reconnected with former classmates, as well 

as other community members, and see 2 great basketball games. 

 


